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October 5, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 1

Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446
SUBMISSION DATE FOR SUPPLEMENT TO
DETAILED CONTROL ROOM DESIGN REVIEW REPORT

(1) Youngblood to Spence letter of
September 12, 1984, entitled "NRC Staff
Control Room Design Review Report for the
Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station
(Units 1 and 2)"

Dear Sir:

Reference (1) provided an evaluation from the NRR Staff on the

control room design review for the Comanche Peak Steam Electric

Station (CPSES). This evaluation listed several items for Unit 1

that need to be addressed in a future supplement to the report,

"Human Factors Control Room Design Review of Comanche Peak Steam
Electric Station." Reference (1? requested the date for the submission
of this supplement. The requested supplement will be submitted prior
to startup for the second opnerating cycle for CPSES Unit 1.

Respectfully,
‘9/John W. Beck '/pz,
Manager, Lirensing
DRW:tls
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